


have been successful in retrieving all ducks from the water and no problems have been encountered 
with the spectators or traffic. We do not anticipate problems

We would appreciate your reply as soon as possible in order that we can make an application for a Lottery License for 
this event. Replies can be forwarded to the email address below.

Lioness Lions Catherine Mcintyre Secretary of Cannington 
Lioness Lions Club




